
15 September 2023 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

RE: Year 7, 2024 Parent Information Evening 

I write to inform you of an important event taking place on Thursday 12th October 2023 for all students 

enrolled at Penola Catholic College for Year 7, 2024. 

Event Details: 

Location: Junior Campus - 35 William Street, Glenroy VIC 3046 

Venue: Mary Aitkenhead Sports Hall 

Time: 6.30pm 

It is an expectation that all students and at least one parent/guardian attend the Year 7, 2024 Parent 

Information Evening. Important information will be presented and distributed including details of College 

structures and expectations, policies and various programs, student resource requirements and College 

uniform. On this evening, each family will receive an Information Pack. 

If, due to exceptional circumstances, you are unable to attend the Information Evening, could you please 

contact Mrs Anita Harding on 03 9301 2777 or email registrar@penola.vic.edu.au. 

We look forward to seeing you in the near future, and welcoming you to our community. 

Yours sincerely 

Robert Dullard 

Acting Principal 


